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As | write this piece for our winter 2024
newsletter, | find it hard to believe that 12
months have passed since | was preparing
something last year. It has certainly been a
busy time at C. E. Fuller & Co and if you
have passed our premises in recent
months, you will see that we have made a
great deal of progress on our major
refurbishment programme which will
enhance the usual high level of care we
offer to the local community.

November is traditionally a month for -
remembering those who have died within
the church calendar and of course on OLU" ‘Tempm'a'”% Chapd Of(RCSt

Armistice Day we pay tribute to those who

have lost their lives during conflict. - \k, 4
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The C. E. Fuller & Co team have willingly ' ToRS )

given their time to attend local services of
remembrance and Remembrance Day
parades. We welcome this opportunity to
join with our communities in reflection and
remembrance and we hope that these
important acts bring some comfort to
those who may be feeling alone.

We believe it isimportant for us to
support our local communities so people
get to know us and feel a little more at ease
when they are in need of our professional

help.
Sean Martin Our grateful thanks to

Head of Operations

our client families, our
suppliers, and all who
have helped and
supported us this year.

Marie, Ben,
Claire and Justin




As well as offering a first class service to the bereaved, it is important to us to
engage with our local community. This year we attended the town’s annual
Pumpkin Fair and we were delighted to be awarded certificates for our home
grown pumpkins - not bad for a first attempt! We have also been getting
involved with other community groups and we are pleased to share some of the
photos we have taken this year.

We’ve really enjoyed
growing our own
pumpkins and
sunflowers this year.
We made no secret
that this was our first
year and none of us
had grown them
before, so to come 2nd
and 3rd in two
different categories
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Sian Jones was the winner of our
“Guess the number of balls in the
really made our day! boot of the limousine” competition.

Claire was pleased to present Sian

Well done to Justin our i )
€ with a chocolate bouquet.

foreman for taking the
g @k FUL]S“LCB,\ The total number of balls was 481.

lead on this little . v uvrar T fkTE)L' SERVICE S' J 479
project, and of course lan’s guess was '

to Marie and Claire .

who took an active role % JFMA&WM&
in research and
development!

We had an enjoyable evening
working with The Soham Staploe
Rotary Club helping out at this
year’s Ely Fireworks display.

The fireworks were amazing, and
really lit up the night sky; with of
course the magnificent backdrop of
the lovely Cathedral.
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Ben recently completed
the Administration module
of the Independent
Funeral Directors College
Certificate which takes him
a step further towards his
— full professional
I & qualification.

Well done Ben.

of the fallen. If you feel we could support your local community event, or if we can help with
any funeral-related matter, you are welcome to email us:

enquiries@cefuller.co.uk or telephone 01353 720439.
www.cefuller.co.uk

We joined the
people of Soham
at the town’s
Remembrance Day
Parade and laid a
wreath in memory




